
 

 

Dallas Housing Authority 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

The Dallas Housing Authority 
announces 14 public meetings 
scheduled during the month of July 
2017 to inform residents about the 
Assessment of Fair Housing (AFH) and 
provide an opportunity for all to 
participate in the AFH planning 
process.  Information about the dates 
and locations for each meeting can be 
found at http://dhadal.com. 
Residents, businesses, nonprofit 
organizations and churches in Dallas 
and surrounding communities are 
encouraged to attend and provide 
input.  Anyone unable to attend may 
make their views known by submitting 
written comments to the Dallas 
Housing Authority, Fair Housing Officer, 
3939 N. Hampton Road, Dallas, Texas 
75212 or by email to 

AFH@dhadal.com. 
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